
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parish Office Hours: 

Monday through Friday, 9:30 am - 4:30 pm 
 

Pastor: Rev. Fr. Jeeson Stephan 
Email: jstephan@dwc.org 
 

Deacon: Rev. Mr. Thomas Trunzo 
Email: te.trunzo@gmail.com 
 

Secretary and Office Manager: A.J. Mull 
Email: info@saintvincentparish.org  
 

Accountant: Susie Koval 
Email: skoval@saintvincentparish.org  
 

Finance Assistant: Geri Saari 
Email: gsaari@saintvincentparish.org 
 

Maintenance & Facilities: Gary Shaver 
Email: maintenance@saintvincentparish.org  
 

Music Ministry & Education: Jacqueline Laurine 
Email: jlaurine@stvincentschool.org  
 

School of Religion: Beth Trunzo, Coordinator 
Email: beth.trunzo@gmail.com  
 

Technology and Media: James Laurine 
Email: technology@saintvincentparish.org 
 

Parish Office: (304) 242-0406 
Parish Fax:     (304) 243-0837 
Email:   info@saintvincentparish.org 
Website:   www.saintvincentparish.org 
Facebook:   @StVincentWheeling 
YouTube:   St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Liturgy / Holy Mass Schedule: 

Receive your bulletin (by mail or email) - Call the 
Parish office to sign up for our printed bulletin mailing 
list OR sign up for our e-bulletin by joining Flocknote. 

                   Text stvdpw to 800-950-9952 or go to  
                  Flocknote.com/stvincentdepaulparish1 

Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

July 31, 2022 

First Reading - Ecclesiastes 1:2; 2:21-23 
Vanity of vanities! All things are vanity! 
 

Responsorial Psalm - Psalm 90:3-4,5-6, 12-13, 14, 
17 (95:8) 
If today you hear his voice, harden not your hearts. 
 

Second Reading - Colossians 3:1-5,9-11 
There is neither Greek nor Jew, but Christ is all in 
all. 
 

Gospel Reading - Luke 12:13-21 
A person's life does not consist of possessions. 

Readings for the Week 

August  1   Jer 28:1-17  /  Ps 119:29, 43, 79, 80, 95, 102  / Mt 14:13-21 

August  2  Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22  / Ps 102:16-18, 19-21, 29 AND 22-23  / Mt 14:22-36  

August  3   Jer 31:1-7  / Jer 31:10, 11-12AB, 13  / Mt 15:21-28  

August  4   Jer 31:31-34 / Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 18-19 / Mt :13-23  

August  5   NA 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7 / Deut 32:35CD-36AB, 39ABCD, 41 / Mt 16:24-28  

August  6   Dn 7:9-10, 13-14  / Ps Dn 7:9-10, 13-14  / 2 Pt 1:16-19 / Lk 9:28b-36  

August  7   Wis 18:6-9 / Ps 33:1, 12, 18-19, 20-22 / Heb 11:1-2, 8-19 / Lk 12:32-48  

Sunday:         
 

Monday:       
Tuesday:       

Wednesday:  
Thursday:      

Friday:           
Saturday:       

9:00 am and 11:30 am 
(10:30 am at OLSD 1st Sunday of the Month) 

No Mass 
6:00 pm 
6:00 pm 
9:00 am 
9:00 am 
9:00 am and 5:00 pm (Vigil) 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Seven Dolors 
Chapel Hill Rd, Triadelphia, WV 26059 

(304) 547-5342 

(Rembrandt - The Parable of the Rich Fool) 

2244 Marshall Avenue, Wheeling, WV 26003 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish



SCHOOL CLEANUP & CAMPUS BEAUTIFICATION 

We have many goals for the school. I am sure you can imagine, some of those goals are related to improving 
the physical plant of our campus and the resources available inside it. This is no easy task and it's going to 
take a village. 
 
The first step is to clean out, clean up, organize, and deep clean. Fr. Jeeson, Mr. Timberlake, and Mr. Kuhns 
cannot possibly do all of this alone before the start of the school year. 
 
We are asking for your help. We need parents, families, parishioners, and staff to help us throw out 
unnecessary things in the building, carry and move school furniture, sort and organize, and surface 
clean. Once we finish our part, we will hire a cleaning service to deep clean. Jim Timberlake will then 
paint the hallways to complete this piece of the improvement project. We would like to have all but the 
painting completed by the first day of school. The painting will be completed no later than the end of the 
first quarter. 
 
There will be 2 school service days before the start of the year: Thursday, August 4th, 5:30pm-8pm and 
Saturday, August 6th, 8am-1pm. Please consider signing up for a slot or two to help us clean up the build-
ing before the school year officially begins. Thursday is one slot (2.5 hours) and Saturday is 2 slots (8am-
10:30am and 10:30am-1pm). To signup, please contact Jarett at 304-231-7409 (call/text) or by email at 
jkuhns@stvincentschool.org. Light refreshments will be available. 

FINANCIAL AID 

Please don’t forget about the upcoming FACTS deadline of August 31, 2022 in order to receive response in 
September 2022. This is a firm deadline and the application must be completed in full at factsmgmt.com. 
Click Grant & Aid Assessment, then login. All fields must be properly completed and the $17.50 fee must be 
paid. In order for any form of financial aid to be awarded to any family, the FACTS application must 
be completed. This is a diocesan and school requirement. 
 
As many of you know, the West Virginia Hope Scholarship has been paused. While the State Treasurer’s 
Office is appealing the injunction, we are asking all impacted St. Vincent School Families (families who 
were awarded or were eligible for the WV Hope Scholarship) to please contact School Office Manager 
& Administrative Assistant to the Principal, Tracy Thomas to schedule an appointment with Mr. 
Kuhns and discuss options for moving forward. 
 
Any other family, not impacted by the WV Hope Scholarship, seeking financial aid should complete the 
FACTS application as instructed above, then email Principal Jarett Kuhns at 
jkuhns@stvincentschool.org. 
 

ACCEPTING NEW STUDENTS 

We are accepting new students in Preschool through 8th Grade. Those interested should contact the school 
office for more information and to schedule an enrollment meeting. 

         Education for Your Child’s Mind, Body, & Soul 

         St. Vincent de Paul Parish School 

127 Key Avenue, Wheeling, WV 26003 
(304) 242-5844 

August Office Hours: Monday through Friday 
9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

School Year Office Hours: Monday through Friday 
7:45 am - 3:45 pm 

Email: info@stvincentschool.org 
Website: www.stvincentschool.org 

Facebook, Instagram & YouTube: @SVS.Wheeling 
Jarett T. Kuhns, M.Ed., Principal 
Julie Peroni, Assistant Principal 

Tracy Thomas, Office Manager & Administrative 
Assistant to the Principal 

mailto:jkuhns@stvincentschool.org
mailto:jkuhns@stvincentschool.org


Liturgy and Minister Schedule 

Parish Information 

Attendance Update for July 23rd & 24th 
 

SVDP 5:00 pm  93 

SVDP 9:00 am  114 

SVDP 11:30 am  104 

Total Attendance:  311 
 

Offertory Update for July 23rd & 24th 
 

 Collection: (SVDP)  $3,834 

Collection: (OLSD)  $361 

Collection: (WeShare) $1,426 
 

Total Collection:  $5,621 
 

Upcoming Second Collection August 20th & 21st 

(Education of DWC Seminarians) 

 

When writing checks for any collection, 

please make all checks payable to 

St. Vincent’s Church. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

CONTINUAL PARISH SUPPORT! 

Date Time Mass Intentions Lectors Altar Servers 

Saturday, July 30th 9:00 am 

5:00 pm 

??? 

All the People of the Parish 

 

Vickie Joseph 

 

Sunday, July 30th 9:00 am 

11:30 am 

+ Eleanor Bandi 

+ Judy Goudy 

Nancy Georges 

Heather Mazeroski 

 

Monday, August 1st No Mass    

Tuesday, August 2nd 6:00 pm ???   

Wednesday, August 3rd 6:00 pm ???   

Thursday, August 4th 9:00 am ???   

Friday, August 5th 9:00 am ???   

Saturday, August 6th 9:00 am 

5:00 pm 

??? 

+ Bill Gibson 

 

Larry Bandi 

 

Sunday, August 7th 

(OLSD) 

9:00 am 

(10:30 am) 

11:30 am 

All the People of the Parish 

??? 

+ Janet Ullom 

Bryan Minor 

Joann Drnach 

Heather Mazeroski 

 

Please Pray for the Sick and Shut-Ins: 

 

 

If you would like to add the name of a friend or 

loved one to our prayer list, please contact A.J. Mull 

at the Parish Office (304) 242-0406 or send an email 

to Jim Laurine at technology@saintvincentparish.org 

 

 

 

Catholic Sharing Appeal 

St. Vincent’s CSA progress is currently at 

38% of our goal having raised $14,688 of $38,720 

with 69 gifts. 

 

Our Lady of Seven Dolors CSA progress is currently 

at 3% of our goal having raised $135 of $5,225  

with 3 gifts. 



 

Prayer & Worship 
LECTORS 

The new schedules have been sent to your email ad-

dresses.  If you have NOT received this email, please 

let Deacon Thom know as it probably means we 

have a wrong email address for you. There are addi-

tional hard copies in the sacristy if you would like to 

have it in printed form.  

ALTAR SERVERS 

We are still looking for new altar servers.  Boys and 

girls from Grade 3 ad above, as well as adults, are 

invited to contact Fr. Jeeson, Deacon Thom, or the 

Parish Office regarding training. 

We encourage families to be part of the holy minis-

try! 

MINISTRY TO THE HOMEBOUND, 

SICK & SHUT-INS 

The Parish is updating out “Pastoral Care, Commun-

ion to the Sick.”  Please call the Parish Office if you 

or a family member wants a pastoral visit, or if you 

or a family member is in long-term care or in the 

hospital. 

It is always an honor to serve in this way, so please 

let us know how we can serve you or your family. 

DAILY MASSES 

We have resumed daily Masses at St. Vincent's! 

Daily Mass is at 6:00 pm on Tuesday and Wednes-

day evenings and at 9:00 am on Thursday, Friday 

and Saturday mornings. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

each Tuesday from 10:00 am - 5:50 pm. 

Adoration will conclude with a Benediction at 5:50 

pm followed by Mass at 6:00 pm. 

HELPERS NEEDED FOR ADORATION 

Please call Joann Drnach at 304-238-6534 

to sign up. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

We will be taking Mass Intentions for daily Masses.  

The offering for any Mass on weekdays is $10. 

For Sundays and Holy Days of Obligation $20. 

 

ROSARY 
Bring a lawn chair and join us each Friday at 4:00 

pm in the Church Courtyard.  

 

Sacrament of Baptism 

If you would like to have your child Baptized, con-

tact Fr. Jeeson, or the Parish Office to make ar-

rangements for the celebration of this sacrament. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation and Penance 

Celebrated on Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:30 pm in the 

Church Bell Tower area or by appointment. 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Engaged couple should contact Fr. Jeeson, or the 

Parish Office preferably six months prior to the de-

sired wedding date. 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 

Individual reception of the sacrament can be ar-

ranged by contacting Fr. Jeeson, Deacon Thom, or 

the Parish Office 

Anyone who is anticipating surgery is encouraged to 

request this sacrament prior to entering the hospital. 

Becoming Catholic (RCIA) 

Any non-Catholic interested in becoming a Catholic 

Christian can contact the parish office for infor-

mation regarding the Rite of Christian Initiation for 

Adults. 

Spiritual preparation and instruction for becoming 

Catholic begins in late September / early October. 

(RCIA is also a wonderful “refresher course” for 

Catholics wanting to deepen their faith!) 

Parish School of Religion (PSR) 

Classes meet every Sunday from 10:30 - 11:30 am 

from September through May. 

Registration coming soon in August. 

From the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 

To report an incidence of suspected child 

sexual abuse, please contact your local law 

enforcement agency, or you may confiden-

tially contact WV Child Protective Services at 800-

352-6513.  To report suspected cases of sexual 

abuse by personnel of the Diocese of Wheeling-

Charleston to the Diocese, please contact the Dio-

cese at 888-434-6237 or 304-233-0880. 



 

Parish Outreach 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

 

“It is better to give than receive.” 
This Catholic lay organization leads women and men 
to join together to service those who are needy and 
suffering.  If you would like to attend a meeting, call 
Mary Lou Kent at 740-298-5351. 
 

ST. VINCENT’S OUTREACH 
BED MINISTRY NEEDS:  

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is in desperate need 
of volunteer truck drivers for the bed ministry. 
 

We understand that the cost of gasoline (and every-
thing else) is very high and you may not be able to 
volunteer on a regular basis. 
 

However, if you would be willing to volunteer just 
one time, we would be most appreciative. 
 

We promise that we will not pester you to continue 
beyond one delivery. 
 

If you are able to help deliver beds just one time, 
please call Vickie Joseph at 304-280-0943. 
 

Thank you for sharing your time to help our neigh-
bors in need! 
 

OLSD ALTAR SOCIETY 
 

OLSD Altar Society will can pickles again this year 
to sell at our Fish Fry’s. 

 

Volunteers' are needed for this two day event! 
(There will a prep day and a canning day.) 

 

All volunteers should contact Jim Baller at 304-559-
5683 or Connie Baller at 304-559-5725. 

 

The exact dates are not known at this time. 
We will have a very short lead time, hopefully one 

week.  When prices are right, the vegetables and sup-
plies will be purchased. 

 

We are also in need of pint jars (no quarts.) 
If you have any to donate contact Jim Baller for 
pickup or you may drop them off in the back of 

OLSD church. 
 

Monetary donations will gladly be accepted and used 
to purchase supplies needed.  We hope to keep our 

prices at $5 a pint and $10 a quart but due to infla-
tion, prices are subject to change. 

 

Your donations are greatly appreciated! 
 

The OLSD Altar Society thanks you! 

The St. Vincent’s Parish Picnic 
 

is scheduled for Sunday, August 28th, 
beginning with Mass at 12:00 Noon 

 

This year, the picnic will again be held at the 
Hess Shelter, in Oglebay Park 

 

Volunteers are needed to help with set-up, 
service, clean-up, etc. Please contact A.J. 
Mull at the parish office to sign up. 
 

Please and Thank You! 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

St. Vincent’s Parish will be hosting a 
Quarter Auction on Sunday, October 2nd 

in the Marist Centre 
 

Doors open at 11:30 pm 
Starts at 1:00 pm 

$5 Admission 
 

Proceeds go directly to the Parish!

Catholic Neighborhood Center 18th Street 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
The center is located in downtown Wheeling.  They 
are in need of route drivers to deliver meals to shut-
ins throughout the Wheeling  area. 
 

The center delivers hot meals six days a week. 
Call Jeremy at 304-232-7157, ext. 2006 for details 
of days, and route information. 

St. John’s Bereavement Gathering 
Grief from a Faith Perspective: 

 

If you or someone you know has lost a loved one 
and may benefit from a gathering for those grieving, 
please join us at 6:00 pm on the fourth Monday of 
each month at St. John’s Fellowship Hall in Ben-
wood, WV. 

 

Facilitators are Deacon Doug Breiding and 
Tom and Michelle McFadden. 

Call the parish at 304-232-6455 
 

Next gathering will be August 22nd 



 

News & Announcements 
ST. VINCENT’S CHOIR 

Any adults, as well as any students (grades 7-12) interested in singing are asked to join our St. Vincent’s 

Choir beginning this September! To sign up, please contact Jacki Laurine by phone at (304) 242-0406 ext. 

228, by email at jlaurine@stvincentschool.org or contact the Parish Office.  

(Also, please let us know if you play any instruments!) 

NEWS FROM CENTRAL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

 Enrollment is now underway at CCHS for the 2022/2023 school year and We Want YOU in Maroon! 

Visit our website at: cchsknights.org or call  the school at 304-233-1660 to get started. 

We look forward to hearing from you!  

ST. VINCENT SCHOOL REUNION 

St. Vincent Class of 1972 Elm Grove is holding a 50th year reunion on Saturday evening August 20, 2022 

from 6:00 pm - 11:00 pm at the Italian American Club in Patterson, Elm Grove.  Even if you moved or 

switched to another school before graduating in 1972 and/or did not receive an email or US mail “SAVE THE 

DATE Notice” please email Bill Fisher as soon as possible at fisherwv58@gmail.com and/or Mike DeCarlo 

at mdecarlo1109@gmail.com with your contact info.  The 11:30am Mass at St. Vincent’s on Sunday, Au-

gust 21, 2022 is for the living and deceased classmates and their families. 

 

PURIFIED EVENT 

St. Michael Parish 1221 National Rd. Wheeling, WV will be hosting Jason Evert, bestselling author. He will 

present The Purified Event and Gender & The Theology of Your Body on September 26th & 27th. The cost 

of the 2 events is $20. These events are for those ages 13 years of age and up. At Purified he will explain 

God’s plan for love and the 2nd night he will explain the meaning of gender and how it reveals one’s identity 

and calling.  

If you have questions or would like to purchase tickets, call Diane at 304-242-1560.  

 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

What does Ordinary Time mean in the Catholic Church? 

Because the term ordinary in English most often means something that’s not special or distinctive, many peo-

ple think that Ordinary Time refers to parts of the calendar of the Catholic Church that are unimportant or un-

interesting.  Ordinary Time is called “ordinary” because the weeks of Ordinary Time are numbered. The num-

bered weeks of Ordinary Time in fact, represent the ordered life of the Church.  The period in which we live 

our lives neither in feasting, (as in Christmas or Easter seasons,) or in more severe penance, (as in Advent or 

Lent,) but in watchfulness and expectation of the Second coming of Christ.  Thus for Catholics, Ordinary 

Time is the part of the year in which Christ, the Lamb of God, walks among us and transforms our lives.  

There is nothing “ordinary” about that.  Ordinary Time refers to all of those parts of the Catholic Church’s 

liturgical year that aren’t included in the major seasons.  The Church year begins with Advent, followed im-

mediately by Christmas.  Ordinary Time begins on the Monday after the first Sunday after January 6th.  This 

period runs until Ash Wednesday when the liturgical season of Lent begins, which resumes again on the Mon-

day after Pentecost Sunday,  This second period of Ordinary Time runs until the 1st Sunday of Advent when 

the liturgical year begins again. 

http://cchsknights.org/


    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Please support our advertisers! 

They make our bulletin possible. 

Place Your Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to place your ad in our Bulletin. 

Place Your Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to place your ad in our Bulletin. 

Place Your Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to place your ad in our Bulletin. 



    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Please support our advertisers! 

They make our bulletin possible. 


